18 September 2020

Response from an Australian Press Council spokesperson:

“The Councilreceived a very small number of complaints about the article. It is not
the Council’s policy to provide details of the dates complaints were received nor of
the stages of complaints handling. The Adjudication was made in accordance with
the Press Council’'s complaints process which is here .

Under that process and as part of the Council’s work on standards and
accountability, an Archive Note is permanently attached to the article which links to
the Adjudication. The Press Council’s process does not require the removal of the
article although an Adjudication Panel can call for removal of it.”


https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.presscouncil.org.au/handling-of-complaints/__;!!FvZmfVE!UrG08P_sIrILIwyhJ6npZF1eaUCfGH52HVATemIR2awcx-_UfbPXnJ0gZHoW7CtxZP8$

